

FALL QUEST, OCTOBER 5-7, 2018

Where do we find God's voice, and what does it sound like? Does it come to us in a howling wind, in an earth-shaking moment, or in sparks and flames? How can we hear it if we're caught up in worry, fear, doubt, confusion, busyness, and pressure from peers and school? This fall is all about listening for God's voice: when to listen, how to listen, how to know we've heard, and what to do next. We will discover ways that can help us get to that place of calm, inspiration, and knowing God's holy energy and guidance. Join us for another amazing retreat weekend filled with music, outdoor fun, awesome food, worship, and friendship—created for youth by youth.

Quest youth retreats help our young people grow deeper in their relationship with God. Quest incorporates general sessions led by entertaining and powerful speakers, interactive small group time, an engaging band, and plenty of community-building activities to help foster spiritual growth throughout the weekend and beyond. Youth are encouraged to explore, ask questions, and dive into each theme in hope that the weekend will help them grow individually in their faith and corporately as a member within the Church. 225 adults and youth attended the Spring Quest weekend.

Quest Episcopal youth retreats are for all middle and high school students (6th to 12th Grades) across the state of Colorado.

REGISTER NOW

Register now for Quest at EpiscopalColorado.org/Quest